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From: Boring, Susan <susan_boring@fws.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 3:50 PM


To: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Reference Insertion Check in


Hey!


I just wanted to give you both a heads up on where we are with the reference insertions.


I've attached a table that Cathy and I have been working from to show who is assigned what and the basic status

- although even the ones that have initials in the "Completed" column may be missing a few. My main

concerns are that the Delta, Shasta, and Clear Creek effects sections have not been touched as far as references

go, at least as far as I know; neither have WR and SH I&S sections.


I have a ton of work to do in the Delta section and am hoping to get it by 7 am on Friday so I don't have to work

this weekend while my mom is here.


Endnotes is a bit clunky, but I think I'm getting things figured out. I would like to have a few minutes with

Cathy tomorrow to discuss.


See you tomorrow!

Susan


--
ON DETAIL WITH NOAA FISHERIES THRU 6/17/19

NMFS Phone: 916-930-3616


Regional Transportation Coordinator, Biologist

Pacific SW Region, Ecological Services

2800 Cottage Way, W-2606

Sacramento, CA 95825


Office Phone: (916) 414-6537 (preferred phone)

Mobile Phone: (916) 335-3943


><((((º>`·.¸.·´¯`·...¸><((((º>¸. ·´¯`·...¸><((((º>·´¯`·.. ><((((º>`·.¸¸.·´¯`·...¸><((((º>¸.

·´¯`·.. ><((((º>`·.¸¸.·´¯`·...¸><((((º>¸. ·´¯><((((º>`·.¸.·´¯`·...¸><((((º>¸. ·´¯`·...¸><((((º>



